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Sent: 27 September 2021 10:40
To: Planning Planning
Subject: objection
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177 Kings Cross Road,
London,

WC1X 9BZ
22.09.2021

Subject: Formal Objection relating to the refurbishment and extension of 14-16 Leeke Street and 1- 6 Field
Street, WCT1X 9HIJ (Application Number: 2021/3603/P).

Dear Kristina Smith,

T am writing in response to the amendments of the planning application on 14-16 Leeke Street and 1- 6
Field Street, WC1X 9HIJ.

Although we welcome the removal of a balcony, we still maintain our objections to the extensions and
associated building works proposed. The proposed plans will still significantly detriment the privacy, light
and historical setting of our grade II listed building and also that of our neighbours. We will maintain our

objections until these concerns have been addressed by the applicant.

Many thanks,

Annalisa Gardner



